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September 11, 2024 

Via Web Filing 
 

 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street 
Suite 500 
Jefferson City, MO 65101 
 
RE: XCast Labs, Inc. 
 MO VoIP withdrawal 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
By this filing, XCast Labs, Inc. (“Company”) respectfully requests cancellation of their Voice over Internet 
Protocol (VoIP) registration.   
 
As of August 31, 2024, the Company is no longer providing telecommunication services in Missouri or 
elsewhere.  Since the Company has no customers, there will be no financial impact to grant this request. 
The Company is current with their annual reports and payment of annual fees assessed by the Public 
Service Commission.   
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 405-470-4649 or 
via email to mdean@inteserra.com.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Matt Dean 
Sr. Consultant 
 
 
tms: Online 
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